Thursday, November 1, 2001

Jessica Kerns,


There is a scheduling conflict that must be discussed and resolved.  I am the Producer and Director of The Normal Heart, which is being performed on November 18th at 8:00pm in the Jubilee Theatre.  The call for that performance is 7:00pm.  The conflict is that there are several acting and musical theatre freshmen that are on the cast of Normal Heart and must audition for Pirates of Penzance.  The only times for auditions for Pirates is 7pm, which overlaps with the required audition.  I am not sure the best way to resolve this, but moving the performance time for The Normal Heart is not an option as it has already been advertised.  If you would please call me at 937-219-4348 so an adequate solution can be found, I would appreciate it.






Thank You,






Nicholas Barnard

